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Atkins, Caelan

From: Jason N 
Sent: 30 March 2023 12:42
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind Portsmouth

Categories: Consultation Respone

Hello, 
 
I am writing to object about the proposed route for the Aquind interconnector in Portsmouth. I am a 
resident of Portsmouth and do not feel the plans have taken into account the impact on Portsmouth.  
It seems to me that the residents of Portsmouth have had little say in this project. The planned route 
causes disruption at every stage from the landing site to the Lovedean substation. There are clearly better 
options for this route, even if the interconnector is needed it should be installed in a location which has 
less impact locally. The route goes through some of the busiest roads in the city as well as through many 
private locations. 
Portsmouth should have the final decision on any proposed works in the city. The local residents are 
united against this route, there is no benefit for our city, only traffic disruption, pollution and negative 
impact on peoples property.  
 
Thanks, 
Jason Needham 




